
Mansfield Township’s Reorganization Meeting of January 3,  

2022 will be Livestreamed as well as live-in-person.  To view  

by Livestream, please click the “Livestream Meeting” link on  

 home page of official Website www.mansfieldburlington.com   

 under the Column entitled “Resources” ….  

Due to the current COVID situation, if you are attending in  

person, please note that masks are a requirement, as well as  

practicing social distancing.  

http://www.mansfieldburlington.com/

